
Sponsorship for each banner is $125.00 
Please fill out and return the form below with a high resolution photo of 
the service member you wish to sponsor. Return this to the City in which 
the banner will be mounted. 

 

Sponsorship for each banner is $125.00, which covers the cost of the  
banner and the mounting kit. Proceeds from this program will go to area 
organizations that support veterans in our communities.  
Orders MUST be  received by April 20, 2020. 
 

Banners will fly from Memorial Day through September 30, 2020. 
Families are asked to pick up their banner at either Stow City Hall or 
Munroe Falls City Hall depending upon which city the banner is located, 
no later than October 20, 2020. There is no guarantee on the condition 
of the banner when returned to the sponsor. 
 

*Honorees are not required to be current or past residents of Stow or Munroe Falls 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(SAMPLE BANNER) 

CITY OF STOW 

Teresa McDonnell 

Stow City Hall—3760 Darrow Road 

Stow, OH 44224 330.689.2890 

tmcdonnell@stow.oh.us 

 
CITY OF MUNROE FALLS 

Anne DiCola 

Munroe Falls City Hall 

43 Munroe Falls Ave. 

Munroe Falls, OH 44262 

330.688.7491 

adicola@munroefalls.com 

Visit stowohio.org & 

munroefalls.com for info. 

2020 Stow & Munroe Falls 

Armed Forces Banner Program 
Honor a past or present member of the Armed Forces with a commemorative 

banner flying high above our community streets. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Date:   Signature:   

Photo Release: I hereby grant the release of the enclosed photo in the Stow-Munroe Falls Armed Forces Banner Program 

Branch of Military:  _ Era of Service:   

(Return this form along with a photo and payment. PLEASE write legibly to insure accuracy of banners) 

Contact Name:   

 
Total Amount Enclosed:  (Please make check payable to: Stow-Munroe Falls Community Foundation ) 

Sponsor Name as will appear on the banner:     

Phone Number (required):   Email Address (required):   

Name of person in photo as it will appear on the banner (please print):    

mailto:tmcdonnell@stow.oh.us
mailto:adicola@munroefalls.com

